
Firewise, March 1, 2022

I finally heard from the state regarding funding for Firewise!  Good News!! I will receive a grant 
application by Friday and not only will they be fully funding the draft site but also the permits that cost 
around $1000.

Dumpsters will also be available for clean up day and whatever else we need for clean-up day.

RCD also wants to brag about us a little—about how we deposited Kerry Wilson’s trailer into dumpsters 
and will perhaps do a story on us and our efforts to protect our community and prevent the spread of 
wildfires in our area.  The draft site will be a big part of that story as well!!

Clean up day May 7th at 9:00


